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The Toronto Star Weekly

EDITORIAL DEPARTMENT

Toronto, Ont. 
March 9th. 19B3.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
President,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur

I thank you very much 
for your kind letter.

I am glad that you feel 
that you would write the article suggested 
yourself. V/e would much prefer to have 
you do it. Our only thought in suggesting 
to send Mr. Clark down v/as to save you labor.

I trust that you will soon 
find time to write the article. Y/e will, 
of course, be glad to pay you whatever you 
think a fair price.

Yours very truly,

JHC/Y. EDITOR.


